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John, Edward

From: Angelo Cameracci <eeapsrassi®

Sent: March-25-14 4:32 PM

To: John, Edward

Cc: Thomas, Cameron

Subject: ZAC-07-084

Attachments: Special Draft Plan Conditions.pdf; ADAMS PHASE PLAN-04 pdf
Hi Edward:

We have received a Notice of Amended Application for the subject file. Please note that when we were dealing with the
Adam Estates subdivision approvals (Cam Thomas) to the north-east of this site, the City wanted to make provision to
eventually connect a watermain from our site along the north portion of this property to Upper James Street. Based on
the sketch provided in the Notice, there is no allowance for a watermain easement along the north side of the proposed
development.

Angelo Cameracci, P. Eng.
URBEX ENGINEERING LIMITED
181 Rebecca Street
Hamilton, ON L8R 1B9

Disclaimer:

The attached file(s) are intended for reference purposes only. They are, in no way, to be taken as appurtenant to
associate with or in place of hard copies of the drawings issued by our office. The user of these files accepts full
responsibility for their use. Urbex Engineering Limited is not respansible for edited or reproduced versions of this digital
data. Urbex Engineering Limited is responsible only for information shown on a mechanical reproduction of this drawing
that has been signed and sealed by a Professional Engineer employed by the firm.



